
 
 

 New Designer/Installer Sign-Off Form Information 
 

A new version of the designer/Installer sign-off form (Version 5.3.4) has been published. This 

version should be used for new projects starting on or after 01/12/2022. Any projects that 

have been started prior to this date using the previous version, can proceed with that version 

of the form. 

The main change to the form is a question “If "Separate Hot water Storage", or "Separate & 

Integral Hot Water Storage" is selected, has the Primary pipework been Insulated?" in row 68 

of the Main form. If the box(es) is ticked yes, the assessor can use the Designer/Installer sign-

off form as evidence that any hidden primary pipework has been insulated.  

See the snip below, highlighted in red. 

 

Where a Designer/Installer sign-off form is required for a New-Final, Provisional BER, the 

designer/installer of the heating system must fill out and sign the form. In the case of an 

existing dwelling, where grant aid has not been provided by SEAI, the designer/installer of 

the heating system must fill out the form. 

 

In the case where the Designer/Installer sign-off form is required due to grant works, the 

main contractor, or their nominated person fills out and signs the form as the person 

responsible for the design/installation of the heating system. This is a requirement for grant 

administration purposes and is acceptable for use in a BER assessment 

See the snip below, highlighted in red 

 

 


